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COLTON TOWN HALL MINUTES 
January 3rd, 2017 

 
The Meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m.  Members in attendance were Mayor 
Jerry Weber, Jim Dahmen, Dot Sharp, Kyle White, Chuck DeMeerleer and Sam Keller.  
Clerk Jenni Straughan and Steve Bremer were also in attendance. 
 

Minutes:  Jim Dahmen motioned to accept the minutes and Dot Sharp seconded the 
motion.  The vote was carried by voice and passed by all. 
 
Treasurer's Report: 
The Treasurer’s Report was reviewed and approved.  
   
Warrants:  Warrants, as follows, were approved, with a motion by Dot Sharp and a 
second by Sam Keller.  The vote was carried by voice and passed by all.  
 
             
            Salary and Benefits 
 

    Warrant #904028-904037 for:                    $11,585.52 
 

            Warrant #’s 909983-900002 for: 
                   

             
                                  General:       $1,398.35 

                          Streets:      $  2,617.10 
                                         Real Estate Excise:         $   
                                             Cumulative Reserve:    

                                     Water/Sewer:   $2,460.40 
                                 
                                        Subtotal:      $6,475.85 
                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                          Grand Total:      $  18,061.37 
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New Business: 
Steve Bremer: 
Steve told the council that the plow broke and he got the parts and it will be fixed 
soon. 
 
Newsletter: 
Dot Sharp suggested that a newsletter be sent out this month to remind people to 
shovel their sidewalks and make sure that fire hydrants in front of residents homes are 
visible.   
 
Recycling: 
Dot Sharp shared with the council how well that the recycling has been going.  The 
town paid under $500 for the year.  She suggested that people be reminded to break 
down cardboard.   Jenni will put that in the newsletter also.     
 
Ongoing Business: 
Town Hall Sign:   
Chuck DeMeerleer will order the sign for Town Hall. 
 
Window covers:    
The town is still waiting on one bid to make a decision on what they want to do with 
the window covers.   
 
A motion to close the meeting was made by Kyle White and seconded by Jim Dahmen. 
The motion was carried by voice and passed by all.  The meeting adjourned at 8:10 
p.m. 
 
 
_____________________                       _______________________ 
Approved By Mayor                                          Attested By Clerk 
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